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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Logsdon, Jeremy
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 11:33 AM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: LTCY Certificate Completion

Hello friends and colleagues! I just wanted to touch base as we are wrapping up our final semester of the Post-
Secondary Literacy Certificate. We are sunsetting the program after this semester, so you can take pride in 
knowing you are the last group (at least for the foreseeable future) of WKU folks to earn this certificate. 
 
I know this certificate has been entirely job-embedded (by design), and I hope it has given you the opportunity to 
work on literacy-themed things that you might not have otherwise. 
 
The purpose of this email is two-fold. One – let’s touch base sometime this semester to talk about what your work 
in it has looked like. This is just a reporting out process. I have touched base with all of you throughout, and I know 
you’re doing great work. I just want to see what it looks like as you take it across the finish line! 
 
And two – my oƯer still stands to provide whatever support (in the form of Amazon and Staples products, mostly) 
you may need as you wrap this up. 
 
Let me know how I can help! 
 
Jeremy 
 
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
 


